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Notice is hereby given that the South Windsor Town Council has set Tuesday, 
January 18, 2022 at 8:00 p.m., in the Council Chambers of the South Windsor 
Town Hall, 1540 Sullivan Avenue, South Windsor, Connecticut, as the time and 
place for a Public Hearing to receive citizen input on a Hazard Mitigation Grant in 
the amount of $77,500 from Capital Improvements Projects Undesignated 
Nonrecurring Fund Balance to engage with Weston and Sampson to prepare a 
preliminary design plan and cost estimate and submit to FEMA/DEMHS the 
Hazard Mitigation Grant Program application 

   

 

     Dated at South Windsor, Connecticut this 12th day of January 2022. 

 
Attested to by:       
   Katherine Senerth 
   Executive Assistant 
 


